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DECISION No. 4

The Permanent Council decides that CSCE Communication No. 37 of 1994,
containing the report by the High Commissioner on National Minorities on his most recent
visit to the former Y ugoslav Republic of Macedonia and the comments by the Government of
the former Y ugoslav Republic of Macedonia thereon, should be regarded as an OSCE
document.

The Permanent Council also decides that OSCE Communication No. 1 of 1995,

containing an exchange of letters between the High Commissioner on National Minorities
and the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Estonia, should be regarded as an OSCE document.
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